
Greetings. If there were questions about Health Care for All Oregonians, the Covid 19 pandemic has 
removed those doubts. The pandemic put all of us on equal footings. We were and still are all effected. 
Yet, our current medical care system doesn’t treat all citizens equally. Some will be handsomely 
covered, others partially, but many will receive few to no benefits. This applies to those who may 
become sick at home or hospitalized to the “long haulers” who face extensive suffering and medical 
care. 
 
So, please consider making Health Care for All Oregonians. Thank you 
 
Sincerely yours, 
Donald P. Brandt 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgo.microsoft.com%2Ffwlink%2F%3FLinkId%3D550986&data=04%7C01%7Cjtfuhc.exhibits%40oregonlegislature.gov%7C7a5ae7c240c142cdaf1f08d95cf11e7f%7C489a9c84574a48c7b72a2450511334cc%7C1%7C0%7C637643012933059732%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C2000&sdata=%2BRD4rFAp629QpCi0zeGKAAOGSookL3avy6%2FY%2BO3wMD0%3D&reserved=0

